
 

 

 
23rd May 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I would like to inform you of some staffing changes, which will take place after the half-term break.   
 
We will say farewell to Mrs Fiona Rackham, our Principal First Aider, who is returning to work in the NHS.  My thanks go 
to Mrs Rackham for the way in which she has cared for our students during her time with us.  The new Principal First 
Aider, from 3rd June 2019, will be Mrs Rebecca Smylie (smylier@christletonhigh.co.uk). 
 
Also leaving us is Miss Sophie Fellowes, who has worked primarily as Cover Supervisor and has taken on other 
supporting roles, as required.  Miss Fellowes is embarking on the Teach First programme, in one of their partner schools. 
 
Miss Jen Edwards will also be leaving us tomorrow, to take up the post of SENCO at Fazakerley High School, Liverpool.  
Miss Edwards has worked at Christleton for eleven years and she will be sorely missed.   Mrs Suzanne Ashman, who 
currently works Holmes Chapel Comprehensive School, has been appointed as SENCO at Christleton High School from 1st 
September 2019.   During this next half term, Miss Edwards will still be linked to Christleton High School and will 
respond to any concerns you may have regarding your child or children (edwardsj@christletonhigh.co.uk), along with 
Mrs Harding (Assistant Headteacher/Designated Safeguarding Lead).  Miss Edwards has already made contact with the 
parents/carers of students in her care regarding interim arrangements. 
 
On behalf of the school, I wish them all every success in their careers. 
 
From Monday 10th June, our Heads of Year will prepare themselves for the next academic year, by moving to work with 
their ‘new’ Year groups as follows.  Form Tutors and their groups will remain the same until the new timetable begins on 
Monday 8th July: 
 

New Year 7 in September 2019 Mrs Monaghan   monaghanj@christletonhigh.co.uk 

Current Year 7 into 8 Mrs Sweet  sweetl@christletonhigh.co.uk 

Current Year 8 into 9 Mrs McNally  mcnallyh@christletonhigh.co.uk 

Current Year 9 into 10 Mr McDonnell  mcdonnellb@christletonhigh.co.uk 

Current Year 10 into 11 Mrs Blackwell  blackwells@christletonhigh.co.uk 

New Year 12 in September 2019 Mr Rose  rosej@christletonhigh.co.uk 

Current Year 12 into 13 Mrs N Roberts  robertsn@christletonhigh.co.uk 

 
I wish you an enjoyable half-term break. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
A D Stenhouse 
Headteacher 
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